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We introduced Weekly Homework.  Please make 

sure to return the whole packet on Friday. 

Room moms were selected by a random drawing. 

AM-Mrs. Fistner  PM-Mrs. Scheinler 

They will be calling parents based on the 
volunteer sheet that you filled out from the 

classroom.  Parents will be rotated.  Please make 
sure that your clearances are in J 

Our daily Morning Work does not need to be 
returned. 

This Week We Read: 

How Do Dinosaurs Go To School? 

The Handiest Things in the World 

Working with Dad 

Fall is Not Easy 

                     

 

 

 
 

 
1.6-Reading and Writing 4 & 5 

1.7-Problem Solving-Use Objects 
 

We reviewed Topic 1 and took a practice 
test. 

 
Topic 1 Test  

(please keep the tests) 
 

 

 
Have a GREAT weekend! 

News Language Arts 

We worked on the letters:  Ll, Mm, Nn, 
& Oo. 

We wrote about our favorite things 
to do in Kindergarten. 

We completed our 1st entry in our Kid 
Writing Journals.  We wrote about 

our favorite ice cream flavor. 
 

We identified nouns. 
We made pumpkins for our classroom 

bulletin board. 

We introduced Centers. 

 

    King and Queen 

AM  PM 

Dylan   Mason 

     Arden      Addyson Math 


